
 

 

Cyngor Tref Abergele Town Council 

 
MINUTES 

 
A meeting of the Events Sub-Committee was held remotely at 6.45pm on Monday, 
17th June 2024. 
 
 

82/24 Cofrestr Presenoldeb - Attendance Register 
The Mayor: Cllr D. Green 
The Chair: Cllr A. Wood 
Cllrs: T. Brennan; S. Jones-Roberts; J. Jones; A. Hunter; A. Williamson 
Mr. R Grimward (Deputy Town Clerk) 
Judith Sharp (CCBC) 

 
83/24 Ymddiheuriadau am Absenoldeb - Apologies for Absence 

Cllr K. Yarwood 
 

84/24 Yn absennol heb ymddiheuriad - Absence without Apologies 
None 

 
85/24 Datganiad o Ddiddordeb - Disclosure of Interest 

None were declared 
 

86/24 Cofnodiaon - Minutes 
It was RESOLVED to receive, approve and sign the following Minutes: 

a) Minutes of the meeting of the Events Sub-Committee held on 20th May 
2024 
 

PROPOSED by Cllr A. Hunter 
SECONDED by Cllr D. Green 
 

87/24 Events Diary 
a) A report on D-Day 80 was RECEIVED and NOTED. 
b) A report on the Annual General Meeting was RECEIVED and NOTED. 
c) An update on Abergele Fun Day including the event poster was 

RECEIVED and NOTED. The event is taking place on Sunday 21st July 
2024 and the new events space in Pentre Mawr Park will be officially 
opened by the Deputy Mayor. A programme for the day will be produced 
as performers and vendors are confirmed, with additional advertising to 
follow. Events Conwy were conducting engagement with local businesses. 

 
88/24 Confidential matters 

In accordance with the Public Bodies (Admission to Meetings Act) 1960, 
Local Government Act 1972, Schedule 12A, and with Standing Order no.68, 
in view of the confidential nature of the business about to be transacted, it 
is advisable in the public interest that the press and public be temporarily 



 

 

excluded and instructed to withdraw. (Item No: 7a/b/c) 
 

a) Options for the Christmas lighting scheme going forward were considered.  
 
It was RESOLVED to renew the current festive lighting scheme for an 
additional year to cover Christmas 2025.  

 
PROPOSED by Cllr A. Hunter 
SECONDED by Cllr D. Green 
 
All in favour 

 
b) A quote for the removal of the tree lights at ATC to allow for tree work to 

be undertaken was RECEIVED.  
 
It was RESOLVED to approve the quotation from Company A at a 
cost of £180, with quotes for replacement lights to be sought. 
 
PROPOSED by Cllr A. Wood 
SECONDED by Cllr A. Hunter 
 
All in favour 
 

c) The Events budget report was RECEIVED and NOTED. 
d) The Christmas budget report was RECEIVED and NOTED. 
e) The Fireworks budget report was RECEIVED and NOTED. 

 
 
 
 
 
  

Meeting Closed at: 20:00 
 
 
Signed ……………………………………………………………. 

                                           (Chairman)
  


